
  

Beware of phone solicitation asking to 

discuss your electric supply charges  

May 2, 2019 by   

We have received several calls from NYSEG customers who have received voicemails from 

individuals from unidentified companies to call back with a reference number given.  They 

advise they want to discuss your electric supply charges and to have your utility bill on hand.  

These individuals do not represent the Westchester Power Community Choice Aggregation 

program and you should not give out your account number to anyone unless you initiated the 

transaction.  

Please call our office if you have any questions:  914-216-4967.  

  


